
 
 

MANITOBA SAFE WORKERS - PEOPLE  PASSION & PREVENTION 

A portion of the net proceeds from this event will be donated to the Richard Bevan Memorial Fund! 
 

Registration Form 
 

Thursday, May 8 , 2025 - Polo Park Bowling Lane    

6:30 pm - Registration & Networking 

7:00 pm Sharp - Bingo Bowl 
 

$60.00 per person, payable at the door 

 

NOTE: the bowling management is firm about no more than 7 players maximum on a lane. 
 

Register as an individual or team.  Send this registration form to bowling4safety@mymts.net before  

Friday, May 2, 2025.  Direct your inquiries to Karen by email or phone (204) 771-9330. Your registration will be 

acknowledged by email or phone.   

Complete the form below including all the requested information. Cancellations or requests for refunds must be 

submitted via email before May 2. There are no refunds after May 2nd or for No Shows. Substitutions are encouraged.  
 

Team Name:   

Company (If applicable):  
 

LIST BOWLERS’ NAMES CONTACT EMAIL PHONE # FOR EACH PLAYER 

 
1.        

2.        

3.        

4.        

5.        

6.        

7.        

 
□  Invoice to: NAME: EMAIL  
□  Cheque Payment On-Site (Make cheques payable to IPAM) 
□  Cash Payment On-Site 
 

Total Amount ($60/person) = $__________ GST is not applicable. 
 

Thank you for participating in this fun - raiser event! 
 

DIRECTIONS:  

Eastside entrance #4 - where the parking levels are. If you’ve never been here before: When you enter this door at 

entrance #4, walk straight ahead, you will see the stairs going down. Go downstairs and follow the signs… 

If you’re coming in from a different entrance and you’re in the Mall, turn down the hall at Kernel Popcorn… you will 

see some stairs going down – follow signs.  

         HOSTED BY:                     SUPPORTED BY: 

            

 

mailto:bowling4safety@mymts.net

